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          Wednesday 9th September 2020 
          

Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents/Carers, 
 

It is important that we review each drop off and pick up time at the moment in order to help everyone to 
remain safe. It is paramount that all parents and carers are able to wait safely at a social distance from 
other parents and carers during your 10 minute window. We have noticed that this is not always possible 
at your gate due to parents not having enough space or space to see their children coming into school. To 
help with this we would like year 4 parents to come onto the school premises with your child and wait with 
them at a safe distance using the grass area or tarmac at the front of the school between the KS2 gate and 
the fence and Nene Way gate. Parents can wait with your child and see them go in through the KS2 gate. 
The children have been reminded that it is very important that they stand with you until it is their time to 
go in as you are all waiting near to a car park and there may be vehicles moving. Your child will be expected 
to stand with you and wait until it is their time to go in. Year 4 parents can use the same space to wait at 
home time.  
 

Hopefully this will help to keep everyone safe. Please continue to talk to us raising any concerns so that we 
can continue to help and work together to keep our community safe. 
 

Kind regards, 
  
 
Theresa Thornton 
Headteacher 
 

            
 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 
Phone: 01480 466919 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 

http://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/
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